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Bradley Gasawski

From: linda horish <lhorish@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 29, 2024 7:03 PM
To: Bradley Gasawski
Subject: Parks response

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click links, open 
attachments, fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender and have verified the 
content is safe. 

 

  
  

Hi Bradley - Per our conversation this morning about my irrigation water diversion,  I own the land the 
water is flowing on and through.  The old easement when the railroad was constructed gave the land 
owners easement to their property.  
 
On 1907, Edwin F. Bensen, et Ux to Chicago, Milwaukee & St. Paul Railway Company of Washington, 
Recording No.17507 a Warranty Deed 
conveys and Warrant unto 
The Chicago, Milwaukee & St. Paul Railway Company of Washington, it's successors and assigns, a strip 
of land, 100 feet in width, extending over and across from the west side to the east side of the following 
described tracts of land, situated in the County of Kittitas, State of Washington.  
 
I'll forward the emails with Laura Woodiwiss, Amerititle and Tammy Ferguson, Parks, Olympia. 
 
Too bad more research isn't done before comments like Jason Both made!   
 
I'll forward the emails tomorrow! 


